
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Welcome to Kindergarten in the West 
Allegheny School District! We are extremely 
delighted to be welcoming you and your 
child into our schools and look forward to a 
wonderful year.  In preparation for 
kindergarten, we have selected activities 
and games within this “toolkit” that you and 
your child may work on.  This toolkit will 
be your guide in preparing for a wonderful 
kindergarten experience. 

 

Thank you! 

- WASD Kindergarten Teachers     

 
 



 

 


